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NOTIFICATION

It is notified to all the concerned candidates that the Competent Authority of the
University felt concerned about the non-Indian candidates, in particular Afghan, Pakistani and
Bangladeshi candidates, who could not join the university physically because of the visa issuance
problem though it is expected that Bangladeshi candidates would be able to join as their visa
applications have been successfully accepted at the Indian High Commission in Bangladesh.

2. Considering the above, the Competent Authority decided to provide another opportunity
during the admissions process of 2024-25 session to join physically to those candidates from
Afghanistan, Pakistan and Bangladesh who were offered admission in 2023-24 session but could
not obtain the visa this year. These candidates will not have to go through the university entrance
test again in 2024 and will be offered admission directly. This offer will be applicable only
during the admissions process of 2024-25 session and the candidates will be required to join the
offered programme physically by the date as would be specified by the Admissions Committee.

This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority
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